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Dear Government
It seems that local and historical organisations are very concerned with your chosen option
Please will you consider the least damage to local area and heritage site

Theres got to be an alternative way to protect these beautiful historic stones and local
nature

We must start to consider nature 1st now that we are starting to understand climate change
and the importance of living in partnership with the countryside

Please listen to those who are raising concerns, short cuts usually prove to be damaging in
more costly, not to mention an eyesore too

Many Thanks

Best Wishes
Kenneth Hawes





